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From : 

Col. Kr. Pratap Singh 

Chairman JAFRA 

21
st
 July 2022 

 

Kind attention: Sh. Uma Shankar, IAS 

To, 

PS to CM Haryana 

Respected Sir, 

We are happy to learn that the GMDA/Haryana Govt. is planning to re-organize the geographical limits of 

Wards of Gurgaon before the election for Councillors.  At present these boundaries are not in proper 

geographical conformities.  

The steps being taken to form a committee for this consideration is laudable. 

As you are aware, JAFRA has been active for over 20 years to help and support the Govt. agencies to improve 

Governance & the quality of life of Gurgaon citizens.  It may also be recalled that JAFRA was deeply 

involved in  framing  functional structure and guidelines for the forming of MCG & GMDA. 

We request that a member of JAFRA may kindly be included in the proposed committee for de-limitation of 

Councillor Wards. 

Sh. Rajender Singh Yadav from Village Tikri may please be included as our JAFRA representative. 

Thank you, 

 

Col. Kr. Pratap Singh 

Chairman JAFRA 

Mob : 9810424356  

 

CC- Sh. Sudhir Rajpal,IAS 

CEO GMDA 
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